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Dear all, 

Thank you for taking time out to read our communications, it has been brought to light that sometimes 

these letters get missed via the email so for future the PTA is kindly allowing us to use the Facebook 

feed to also share these with you as for us its important that you know how and what the governing 

body have been up to. 

We want to thank all the children who took part in our “What Makes You Smile and Laugh 

competition” we have received several entries which we will judge during half term and share with 

you after the holidays the lucky winner, we are very much looking forward to see and reading all. 

 

What we have been up to: 

As restrictions are slowly being lifted some of the governors have occasionally been into school to 

support various activities such as interviews and finance planning, this is to draft a budget and 

maintain a up to date financial plan.  We have just completed our termly governor meeting where 

which we caught up on the school life and the progress of the children.  We can share with you that 

the staff are so happy with how the children have settled back into loving learning at Telford Infants 

and normality is well and truly showing and flourishing.   

As governors we have conducted some training on Preparing for a Ofsted Inspection, which we found 

very insightful and will be sure to monitor our school intent, implication and impact for all children, 

additionally we have several other training dates planned which we are very much looking forward to 

such as EYFS. 

If anyone would like to be part of the governing body, we have a vacancy, please see below 

Clerk to Governors:  

https://www.telford-inf.warwickshire.sch.uk/web/vacancies 

 

Lastly, thank you again to our wonderful staff who have had so much fun with the children this term, 

and can’t believe already that we will come back into our final summer 2 term.  We have planned 

https://www.telford-inf.warwickshire.sch.uk/web/vacancies


many exciting challenges for the children and look forward to seeing you then and by that time we 

hope that we can offer you to come and visit the school also. 

Lastly, please ensure that you remain safe and support our school community by adhering to the rules 

set out. 

Thank you for taking the time to read through this letter and if there is anything you wish us to 

feedback on please let our chair Sarah Boad know by contacting the office or emailing 

boad.s1@welearn365.com 

Best wishes  
Telford Infant School Governing Board 
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